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Almonds 
 
Facts/Market data 
 
The Shipment Report for February 2020 was published Thursday by the Almond Board. Once again 
we see record shipment as 201.8 million lbs were shipped from California compared to 187 million 
lbs in February 2019, a plus of 7.9% or 14.8 million lbs. A high number was expected, so not a big 
surprise but once again it became true. Year to date shipments are now at 1,473 million lbs com-
pared to 1,404 million lbs last year, up 5%. Needless to say this is a new record. 
 
The domestic market continues its comeback with an increase of… 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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